
17th May 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

PENTECOST is this Sunday and part of our celebration of the birthday of the church 
will be an own clothes day next Friday. 

May the gift of the Holy Spirit be with us this weekend. 

SATS Well done to Y6! The SAT tests are a formal examination (like GCSEs) so it is 
quite a week for them. They can now continue to work hard and enjoy the year. We 
are very proud of them. 

Y4 will be attending the end of Prayer Relay mass on Friday 24th May at Saint 
Anthony’s. We look forward to celebrating with the other Catholic Primary 
Schools. They must come to school in school uniform on Friday and can get 
changed when they get back for the Pentecost celebration. 

SAFETY AT THE LAWTON MOOR ROAD GATE. The gate opens in the morning 
at 8.40am. Young children should be with their parents (not at the front of the queue) 
as the gate will open slowly and everyone needs to be careful. Please keep your 
little children with you until the gate is fully open. THE REGISTER IS TAKEN AT 
8.45am so all children should be ready to come through the gate at 8.40am to 
be seated in class for 8.45am. 

DINNER MONEY. Please keep up to date as we do not want debts to accrue. 

CHESTER ZOO the insurance form for the trip for Year 1-4 has been sent out today. 
Please return it to school. Many thanks. 

 

With prayers for a lovely weekend, 

 

 
Sarah Yates 
Headteacher 
 


